
 

 

 
  

                                               
  

  

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

July 29, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

 

Included in this link are the results from our family survey shared last week.  Family Survey Data 

 

We will be using this information to make informed and thoughtful decisions on our direction for 

next year while navigating all of the constraints included in the comprehensive guidance we are 

required to follow.  NYSED Guidance 

 

It is clear that the community shares our belief that in-person instruction is preferred so long as 

health and safety can be maintained.  Our plan will be officially released on Friday, July 31.  We 

anxiously await further guidance or decisions promised by the Governor’s office by August 7.  We 

appreciate your participation and patience throughout this process as we navigate all of these 

challenges together. 

 

 

Strong together, 

 

 
Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Skaneateles High School  

Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
    Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Christine DeMass 
Assistant Superintendent  
for Business Operations 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 

 

 

Skaneateles Central School District 
Nationally Recognized for Excellence 

45 East Elizabeth Street 

Skaneateles, New York 13152 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ySCMg1Ht0ml6VLD14YwYU0yx4RIXaOk0QeIB0-gOlbU/edit?usp=sharing
http://www.nysed.gov/common/nysed/files/programs/reopening-schools/nys-p12-school-reopening-guidance.pdf

